
THE BGES SCHOOL(ICSE) 

12B HEYSHAM ROAD KOLKATA 700020 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is to inform you that our school is organizing a " Magic Show ", for 

Nursery to class 4. It will be held on 16th November at our School premises. 

The school timings are the same, no change in arrival and dispersal timing and 

no colour dress. Children will come with their regular school books,tiffin box 

and water bottle. 

 

 

Clara Gomes  

Deputy Headmistress 

07.11.22 


